Freedom of Information Act 2000 – school transport

Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, please provide full answers to each of the following questions about school transport arrangements in your area:

1. For the academic year just ended, how many pupils received free home to school transport? 

Answer:
401

2. What was the total cost to the local authority of this provision? If possible please break this down by contracts for commercial buses/coaches, and passes for children to travel on public services.

£150,864
All transport provided was on commercial buses


3. How many children received concessionary/spare/vacant seat places, and if possible how much money was received for these?

None – all transport provided was on commercial buses. 


4. What is the current estimate for how many pupils will receive free home to school transport for the coming academic year and the current estimate of the cost to the authority?

As above

5. Has the authority allowed applications for concessionary/spare/vacant seat places, revised numbers or told parents that there may not be capacity this year because of coronavirus?

N/A
6. Is the authority doing anything else to reduce demand for school buses, such as offering to reimburse parents for mileage expenses if they drive their children to school, or recruiting minicabs etc? If so please provide details.

No, children are being encouraged to walk or cycle to school.  We are providing walking /cycling maps.  Additional public transport is being laid on to meet social distancing requirements.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
